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Friday, April 3 - Memorial School third marking 
period report cards are on the Parent Portal

 
Monday, April 6 - Board of Education meeting is cancelled

 
Thursday, April 9 - One Session Day

 
Friday, April 10 - District closed for Good Friday

The Woodland Park School  District  e-Newsletter  is  sent  out
weekly when school  is  in session.  I t  serves as  a  gl impse of

some of  the wonderful  things going on in our schools ,  as  well
as  a  point  of  reference for upcoming events .

 
Your Partner in Education,

Michele R.  Pi l lari ,  Ed.D. ,  Superintendent of  Schools 

April 3, 2020

Important�dates�

Visit us online at wpschools.org
#ProudtobeWP

Lighting It Up Blue  

April is Autism Awareness Month in the
District, traditionally marked with a

number of activities. Distance learning
however hasn't stopped our staff staff

supporting autism awareness. On
National World Autism Awareness Day
Monday, teachers showed their support

by lighting up the screens of their
students blue!

Crazy Hat Day

Students in Ms. Capo's class Beatrice
Gilmore School took the opportunity to
show off their crazy hats on spirit day

during their Zoom session that day.



Students in Mrs.
Macchiavello class at
Charles Olbon have

been working hard at
home on their fact

families, reading and
writing. Mrs.

Macchiavello even
sent the students a
video showing how

she created a fact
families chart. 

Teamwork

The District
administrative

team was out at
all three school

this week
distributing

laptops to
families with
technological

needs. 

Busy Bees

Showing

Their

Spirit

It was virtual
spirit week for

Beatrice
Gilmore School
students. Both
students and

staff members
 showed off
their school
colors, crazy

hats, rain gear 
 and more!



A reminder that the
District offers "grab and
go" food service from 9

a.m. to 12 noon weekdays
from three locations:

Memorial Middle School,
Charles Olbon School,
and the parking lot of
Santangelo’s Funeral

Home on McBride Ave.
Food service is open for

all students.

Virtual Fair

Despite not being able to
show his work for the

Science Fair, fifth grade
Memorial School student

Antonio completed his
project and sent his
teachers a virtual

presentation via video.

Art teacher Mrs. Toole
shared a photo of

Angelina working on her
artwork at home,
Angelina is in Ms.

Tundo's kindergarten
class at Charles Olbon

School.

Spring Scene

Mrs. Skibinski's class at Memorial School
held their first Zoom virtual meeting. It

went well! Eleven out of 14 students
were part of it. Her classroom aide, Mrs.

Yildirim was there too!

Keeping

Connected 


